
Sheridan Animal Hospital is proud to 
announce the addition of Kira DesJardins, 

DVM to our staff.  

Dr. DesJardins will be starting in August 2015. 

Kira grew up in the Southtowns and is proud to call West-
ern New York home.  After attending Orchard Park High 
School, she graduated cum laude from Hamilton College in 
2010 with a major in biology and a minor in art.  In 2014, 
she fulfilled her life-long dream of becoming a veterinarian 
and graduated with distinction from the Ontario Veteri-
nary College in Guelph, Ontario.   

In the interest of becoming the best doctor she could be, she 
then completed an optional one-year rotating internship at a 
24-hour emergency and specialty hospital in New York 
City.  This experience allowed her to learn from amazingly 
talented specialists and hone her skills in many specialties, 
in order to provide the best care possible to her patients.   

Kira loves general practice, as she has many varied interests, 
and looks forward to creating long-lasting relationships with 
our patients and clients.   

She has always planned on coming back to Western New York 
to practice, so she is thrilled to be back home here in Buffalo! 

Kira is a huge Bills fan and loves salsa dancing, running and 
photography.  She and her boyfriend Justin share their home 
with their cat Foster, who has been with her since age 10, and 
is the reason she was inspired to become a veterinarian. 


